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SMARTER BALANCED TESTING IS APPROACHING

The Smarter Balanced Testing window begins April 13th and concludes May 8th. All students from 3rd through 8th grades will be participating at various times during this time frame.

Additionally, our 5th graders will be taking the STAR Science test on April 15th and 16th, and our 8th graders will be taking the STAR Science test on April 21st  and 22nd.
Please help your child do their best on these tests by:

· Making sure your child gets plenty of rest each night.

· Making sure they eat a nutritious breakfast

· Getting your child to school on time

· If you need to make appointments for your child, before doing so, please contact the office for their testing schedule.
If you have any questions, please contact Dana Winquest at 346-2153 Ext 215.

LCAP MEETING INVITE

On Thursday, April 30th, the Site Council/Charter Advisory Committee will be reviewing the first draft of our updated Local Control Accountability Plan.
We welcome all community members, including students to attend this input session at 3:15 in the school library.  You are also free to submit written comments regarding the specific actions and expenditures proposed to be included in the LCAP.  For more information, contact
Mr. Zeisler.

HEADPHONES FOR SMARTER BALANCED TESTING

We are encouraging students in 3rd through 8th grades to bring in their own headphones for the Smarter Balanced Test which begins next week.  Teachers will be able to safely store their headphones when not in use.  To make sure they are compatible with our computers, please have your child bring in his/her head set as soon as possible to make sure it works.  For those who do not have their own headphones, the school has a supply of them along with disposable slip covers for the ear pieces for sanitary reasons.
DRESS UP DAY
On Friday, April 17th, show your school spirit by dressing in 1950’s, 1960’s, 1970’s or 1980’s costumes. Examples are poodle skirts from the 1950s or tie-die from the 1960s. The student council encourages you to dress up to show your spirit!
 PROGRESS REPORTS

Progress Reports for six-week grades are being mailed home today for students in the 4th – 8th grades with a C- or below, in one or more subjects.  To keep up to date with all of your child’s grades you may go to https://homeaccess.njuhsd.com/homeaccess/.  If you have questions regarding Home Access or need a new password, please call the school office at the 346-2153.  Please contact the office or your child’s teacher if you would like to schedule a teacher/parent conference. 
HELMETS ON CAMPUS

It is law as well as strict school policy that all students on bikes, skateboards, roller skates, scooters, or any other wheeled device that provides transportation, must wear helmets.  Please remind your children of this rule.  Students on campus riding any of the above mentioned will have their item taken from them and parents will have to come in to get it back.  Thanks for helping us make sure all students remain safe at Chicago Park School.

BIKE DAY

Back by popular request!  Weather permitting; we will be hosting another Bike Day on Friday, April 17th.  Students may bring their bikes and helmets to school and will be allowed to ride around the track during supervised recesses.  No scooters please.
CHICAGO PARK GARDEN
Do you like to help things grow?  Chicago Park School is looking for parent volunteers to help with our school garden.  It’s a cute raised bed garden that is fenced and all ready to go with  plant starts our students planted with our farm liaison Dinner Bell Farm. Volunteers will be assisting teachers who would like to bring their classes out to work on our school garden. Interested? Please contact Heidi Zimmerman for more information at 582-1245.

EARTH DAY CELEBRATION

Chicago Park School will be honoring Earth Day on April 22nd beginning with our flag salute at 8:30 a.m.  Mr. Zeisler will lead a campus-wide trash pick-up, followed by planting a tree in the lunch area and other Earth Day related activities continuing until 10:00 a.m.  Parents are invited to participate.
 CLASSICAL MUSIC PROGRAM

Week of: April 13 – 17  
Composer: Gibbons
Piece: Fantasia No. 1 for Two Trebbles

Week of:  April 20-24

Composer:  Britten

Piece:  Frank Bridge Variations 5. Aria Italiana

YEARBOOKS ON SALE!
The Chicago Park School District yearbook is on sale now for $10.99 and includes two free pages you can personalize with your own photos and memories. There will not be any yearbooks available to purchase after the deadline listed below, so be sure to order yours now.

To order on line: Go to treering.com/validate, and enter in the school pass code 1013147308501470.  Follow the instructions given.

To order by phone: The number is 877-755-8733, select option 1.  You can pay by check or credit/debit card.

Deadline to order: April 16th.
APRIL CALENDAR
14 – Girls VBall v. CC @ CP 5:00 p.m.

16 – Girls VBall v. GH @ CP 4:00 p.m.

16 – Track Meet @ Colfax HS 3:00 p.m.

21 – Girls VBall v. RS @ RS 5:00 p.m.

22 – Girls VBall v. MSM @ MSM 4:00 p.m.

22 – Earth Day Celebration 8:30 – 10:00 a.m.

23 – Girls VBall v. GVC @ CP 4:00 p.m.

27 – Girls VBall v. YRC @ CP 4:00 p.m.

29 – Track Meet @ NU HS 3:00 p.m.

30 – Track Meet @ NU HS 3:00 p.m.

MAY CALENDAR
13 – Track Meet @ Bear River HS 3:00 p.m.

14 – Open House  5:15 – 7:30 p.m.
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Article Deadline – April 20, 2015
PTA CORNER

PTA IS SEEKING NEW OFFICERS
The PTA needs new a President, Treasurer, and Auditor. If you are interested in one of these positions or have any questions, please contact Sandrine at 277-6191.   Election of officers will take place on May 14th.
Many thanks to our outgoing officers for their dedicated efforts during the past two years: Kim Greene, Auditor; Melanie Marvin, Treasurer; and Sandrine Milanello, President.

